
Peace, Social and Earth Care Committee Report for October 2022 

PSECC is working on a number of ideas for the coming months.  We are hoping to put forth a 

possible action item every month as a suggested activity for the meeting. 

In September, we decided hunger was an important issue and endorsed the Crop Walk.  Sara was 

able to walk this year and several donations were received from members.  At that time we had 

$840 in donations.  There is still time to donate. 

In October, we are investigating a winter clothing drive for the unhoused.  We are looking for 

ways to give this directly to people.  Please, as you look through your winter outerwear, set aside 

items you no longer want.  Kathi C is looking into donation opportunities. 

Also in October, AFSC is having its annual celebration and fundraising event on October 

22.  We will be asked to contribute potluck food and help with cleanup as we have in the 

past.  Seeing as many people drive an hour or more, they love having local people do the final 

cleanup.  Let Sara know if you are able to bring potluck items. 

Items discussed but not acted on: We are interested in a smaller banner to carry in marches. 

Also in the fall, we would urge you to donate to our Asylum Seekers Support Fund.  We are 

hoping to raise another $2,000 for legal bills of our local asylum seekers.  Make sure your checks 

have ASSF in the memo line. 

 


